From: Behnke, Piotr < Piotr.Behnke@naturalengland.org.uk >

Sent: 29 June 2020 14:37

To: Thames Tunnel < thamestunnel@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Subject: Natural England Response - Application for a non-material change in relation to the Victoria

Embankment Foreshore (VCTEF) and Blackfriars Bridge Foreshore (BLABF) sites

Dear PINS,

Many thanks for sending over the consultation for the above sites where the non-material change is being requested.

Having taken a look at the proposed changes and given what they relate to we wouldn't have any concerns to highlight regarding these at this time. The proposals all relate to minor amendments to plans/references for works at foreshore sites which we would have made broader comment on (or not) in the original DCO.

I trust that this satisfies your requirements however do contact us should you need any further clarifications.

Regards,

Piotr Behnke
Planning and UAS
Thames Solent Team



Tel: 0208 026 3893 /

www.gov.uk/natural-england



During the current coronavirus situation, Natural England staff are working remotely to provide our services and support our customers and stakeholders. All offices and our Mail Hub are closed, so please send any documents by email or contact us by phone or email to let us know how we can help you. See the latest news on the coronavirus at http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus and Natural England's regularly updated operational update at https://www.gov.uk/government/news/operational-update-covid-19. Stay alert, control the virus, save lives

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2